
 
 

 
 

PE1351/W 
 

Anne Peat & Committee Members  

Public Petitions Committee  

Scottish Parliament  

Edinburgh, EH99 1SP 

 
Dear Committee Members 
 
Additional Submission PE1351 

 

Amendment to the petitioners submission of 12th March 2012 
 
We would like to add to our submission and correct an error. Please note that we 
value the input from the survivor group FBGA (Former Boys and Girls Abused of 
Quarriers Homes). 
 
Note an error in the typing reads “FBGH” of Quarriers Homes. This should read 
FBGA of Quarriers Homes. 
 
Also we should have made a comment on the letter to the petition from FBGA. Chris 
Daly the petitioner forgot to type this from notes. We now add these comments. 
 
 The petitioners agree with many of the points raised by the organisation FBGA. In 

particular the following points made by FBGA. 
 SHRC Interactions is a step in the right direction. 
 We agree the “Forum inquiry process” should be within a reasonable time frame. 
 Further we also support the comments that the rights to redress justice and 

reparation should be met. 
 We also agree with the need for the government and all involved to have 

compassion for those victims with “chronic health issues”. In our view the whole 
process should be timely given the number of survivors having passed away 
without seeing justice. 

 
Again we apologise for the error and omissions from our letter of 12th March 2012.  
  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Helen Holland 

Chris Daly           

Petitioners PE1351                                                                


